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Dear Parents,  
 
We had a joyful return to School and such a wonderful time celebrating the Catholic School 
Week! We are very grateful to the Police Officers, Fire Fighters, the Hygienist, Priest, Parents 
who volunteered, and the Class Mothers.   
 
 We will be celebrating St. Valentine’s Day on Wednesday, February 12th since the actual 
day falls on Friday. This is a day to celebrate love and friendship. We love because God loved 
us first (1Jn.4:19). The children can bring Valentine’s to exchange with their friends.   
 
   Friday, the 14th will be half a day so that you all can celebrate the day of LOVE together! 
 

Registration for the year 2025-26 is now open. Spread the Word!  

Parents of the Nurseries, if you are planning to leave your child/children in our School for 
the year 2025-26 and have not requested the registration forms yet, please do so as soon as 
possible. Registration for new students has already started and classes are filling up 
quickly. When we have the number of children set by the Health Department, we will 
close the Registration. Remember that to assure your child’s spot for the next year, you 
need to pay for books and supplies and June 2026 tuition along with the registration fee 
($60.00). 
          Our School will be closed on Monday, February 17th in observance of Presidents’ Day.	
 
                                                                                                  Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 

                                                                                     Sr. Shyne Mathai, OBT                                                         
 

 
       Jesus said,                                                                                       “Remain in my love” 

mailto:staloysiusnovitiate@aol.com
http://www.st-aloysius.org/

